
  

 

  

Class 3 Newsletter 
Spring Term 2024 

Let all that you do be done with Love. Corinthians 16:14 

 

Work this term: 

 

Maths: This term our maths 

learning will include: 

multiplication, division and 

worded problems. Data 

handling and graphs. Fractions 

and time (digital and analogue) 

  

English  

We are starting the term with 

diary writing, using the ‘Diary 

of a Killer Cat’ text. Myths and 

Legends of Ancient Greece. 

Followed by Fairy Tales 

(traditional and spoof)  

 

Science 

The Science topic for this 

term will be electricity.  
 

 

 

 

Spelling and Phonics 

Spelling and phonics will be taught 

in school on a daily basis. 

Year 1 and 2 will be taught 

seperatley. 

Thank you to all our parents for your continued support. As always, 

if you have any problems do not hesitate to come and see us.   

The Class 3 Team. 
 

Welcome back to school!  I hope you all had a lovely Christmas break.  

Thank you for all the gifts we received. 

Class 3 staff 

Mrs C Clark - Class 3 Teacher 

Mrs Worley- Class 3 Teaching Assistant  

Mrs Nuttall – Class 3 Teaching Assistant 

 

 
History/ Geography 
This term we will be learning 

about Ancient Greece. The 

impact the civilisation had on 

our modern world. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Our Creative Curriculum topic 

this term is The Roman Empire. 

We will be looking at the impact 

of the Empire on the modern 

world. Researching Julius 

Caesar, learning about Roman 

soldiers and create Roman 

mosaics. 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

 

A weekly maths sheet (linked to the 

week’s objective)  

Weekly spellings to learn (tested and 

given out on Tuesday) 

Homework will be given out each 

Tuesday and handed into me on 

Monday please. 

Project homework will not be set this 

term.  

PE 
Our PE lessons will be on a 

Wednesday and a Friday. A school PE 

kit should be: School t-shirt, blue 

shorts and pumps (for indoor PE) and 

a plain blue or black tracksuit and 

pair of trainers (for outdoor PE). 

Please ensure your child is able to 

remove earrings (if not plasters 

should be provided for them to cover 

their earrings). Thank you  

Reading in Class 3 
All children in Class 3 have a reading book and a reading record. If your child enjoys 

reading particular types/styles of books at home, this is to be encouraged and can be 

noted in their diaries.  

We will continue to teach the children comprehension and reading skills through the 

weekly guided reading sessions.  

The home reading books will continue to be sent home for you to share with your 

child/ren. 

I understand it can be difficult to find quality time to share books, however, please do 

your best to listen to your child/ren read on a daily basis. It is essential to reinforce 

the skills they are being taught in school. 

Dates for your diary 
 

30th January- Science 

Show (in school) 

 

6th February- Safer 

Internet Day 

 

16th February- Half Term 

 

26th February- School 

Opens 

 

7th March- World Book Day 

15th March- Red Nose Day 

 

18th March- Parents’ 

Evening (5.30— 8pm) 

 

20th March- Parents’ 

Afternoon (1-4pm) 

 

29th March- End of Term 

Service/ Easter Service 

Break up  

 

Values of the term: 

Love /Courage  
After half term: 

Faith/Forgiveness 
 

 

 

 

 


